


Family-focused outdoor
community celebration.

Showcase of local vendors,
crafters, makers, and non-
profits.

Interactive booths,
entertainment, and kids’
activities.

Trunk Sale - antiques,
treasures, plants, and more.

LOVE LOCAL Community Fair Sponsor Package

About
The Event

The Love Local Community Fair is a free, family-

friendly outdoor event hosted by the Jerry Forbes

Centre Foundation, Edmonton’s charity for charities!

Taking place on Saturday, June 7, 2025, this lively

celebration brings together local artisans, non-

profits, food trucks, entertainers, and community

members for a day of connection and LOVE for

LOCAL.

From our new Trunk Style Garage Sale & Plant Swap

to interactive kids’ activities, market showcase, and

entertainment, the Fair offers something for

everyone while spotlighting the incredible spirit of

Edmonton and WHY we are the City of Champions!

As a sponsor, you’ll be aligning your brand with a

growing movement that celebrates local,

community spirit, and grassroots impact.

Event
Highlight
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Tree Package

Sponsorship
Package

Heart of the
Community

$3000 $1000

Love Local Event Headliner! Community Cheerleader!

Premier logo placement on
all promotional material.

Exclusive social media
spotlight features.

Social media mentions
leading up to event.

Your name exclusively as
“Presented By”. Logo featured on event

materials.

Premium booth space in
prime location.

Booth in high-traffic
location.

Involve staff as event
volunteers!

Recognition on event-day
signage.
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LOVE LOCALLOVE LOCAL
COMMUNITY FAIR

Love Local 
Champion

Take centre stage as the
premier sponsor of the day. 

Show your championship
spirit as a community leader.

CRA#82714RR0001



Tree Package

Sponsorship
Package

Hometown Hero

$500 Gifts In Kind

 Local to the Core!

Feature on the event
website. Recognition as “In-kind”

supporter on event-day
signage.

Shared social media
shoutouts!

Opportunity to display &
giveaway promotional

items. Thank you mentions on
social media.
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LOVE LOCALLOVE LOCAL
COMMUNITY FAIR

Friend of the
Neighbourhood

Be A Good Neighbour!

Showcase your leadership
with  support for LOCAL!

Pitching in because we’re
stronger together!

CRA#82714RR0001



Contact Holly Pshyk

780-907-7063

hollyp@jerryforbescentre.ca

Jerry Forbes Centre Foundation

12122 68 Street NW, Edmonton, AB T5B 1R1

Phone

Email

Address

Thank you! 

LOVE LOCALLOVE LOCAL
COMMUNITY FAIRCOMMUNITY FAIR


